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WELCOME TO ST. MAX PARISH!  
 

Welcome to the St. Maximilian Kolbe Parish community! If you would like to register in the parish, please pick up a packet 

in the gathering space and return the registration form. Once registered, you will receive our monthly newsletter and emails. 

Please know our staff and parish leaders are here to be of service to you. Additional information about our 

parish can be found on our website, www.saint-max.org. 

MASS TIMES, INTENTIONS AND PRAYER REQUESTS 

† Deceased 

* Incense used 

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 

Your healing prayers are requested for Earl Abeln, Grace Basta, Lisa 

Bingaman, Bob Bruns, Brian Bruns,  Kristine Bruns, Jennifer 

Calangi, Maya Collins, Michael Coon, Marian Conrad, Dr. Michael 

Cushing, Angelique Debets, Henry DeNicola, Ashley Douglas, Jack 
Easter, Bill Ebben, Jackie Eckles, Alicia Hollenkamp-Adkins, Gaye 

Hollenkamp Eubanks, Levi Gasner, Mary Ferraro, Robert Ferraro, 

Jack Finke, Timmy Fischer, Mary Fritz, Clyde Garrison, Karen 

Gross, Richard Gross, Sol Gross, James Gunselman,  Gail Hamilton, 

Gary Hampton, Judy Harrod, Russell Harrod, John Hendy Jr., 

Al Higgins, Jill Holt, Geraldine Hughes, Maureen Imfeld,  Jennifer 

Klenke, Don Klinkhammer, Hank Kluznick, Joey Lakeberg, 

Michael Lancaster,   Paul Levasseur, Barb Listermann, Tom Lutz, 

Joe Marksteiner, Char McCarthy, Lyla McGlinchey, Andrew 

Meister, Jacob Meister, Beryl Michael, Judy Michael, Sheila Miesse, 

Daniel R. Miller, James Moores, Trevor Vincent Munafo, Todd 
Muzzarelli, Gene Neltner, Victor Nguyen, Fr. John Porter, Stephanie 

Pulling, Annie Prather,  Agnes Rahman, Kristof Rattermann, Quintin 

Richardson,  Evelyn Robinson, Joyce Roehm, Joseph Romer, 

Margot Roth, James Santos, Kerry Santos, Dory Schade, Rose Mary 

Schaefer, James Schaeper, Michael Schoonover, Julie Schrock, Rose 

Seibert, Eric Stearman, Debbie Stoeckel, Richard Sunnenberg, 

Ernestine Tomblin,  Tari Torbeck, Kenneth Trimbach, George 

Vesper, Gloria Vesper, Stanley Wadella, Vito Weeda, Charlie 

Wiedenmann, Christine Zampese, and Annemarie Cannon Zawada. 
 

Dear Jesus, Divine Physician and Healer of the sick, 

we turn to You in this time of illness. We place our sick under Your 

care and humbly ask that You restore Your servants to health again. 

In Jesus’ name we pray, Amen.  

 

PRAYERS FOR THE MILITARY  

Please pray for Scott Archuleta, Daniel Armstrong, Patrick Black, 

Ben Brink, Nicholas Calangi, Rich Borromeo, Dylan Hays, 

Philip DeNicola, Donald Gilbert, David Giuliano, Joseph Hamann, 
Michael Hazlebeck, Derrick Kamphaus, Stephen Kelczewski, 

Matthew Koop, Jon Laurin, Derek Morris, Ryan Nikzad, Don 

Mollis, Jr., Daniel Moore, Chad Richman, Christopher Richman, 

Kevin Stetson and Cedric Whitlock. 
 

Almighty God, we stand before You in supplication, 

asking Your divine mercy and protection to envelop with Your 
invincible armor our loved ones in all branches of the service. Give 

them courage and strength against all enemies, 

both spiritual and physical, and hasten their safe journey 

 back to their homes and families. 
 

HOMEBOUND, HOSPITALIZED AND NURSING HOMES 

To make arrangements to receive the Sacraments of Eucharist, 

Anointing of the Sick, Penance and/or visits to the hospitalized or 

seriously ill parishioners, please call Holly Moran, 777-4322, 

ext. 116. Please note that if you are in the hospital, privacy 

regulations prohibit hospital personnel from contacting your parish. 

Therefore, you or your family members should let us know directly 
by calling the parish office. 

 

THIS WEEK’S READINGS 

Wisdom 3:1-9 

Psalm 116 

1 John 3:14-18 

John 15:12-16 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS 

Isaiah 56:1, 6-7 

Psalm 67:2-3,5-6,8  

Romans 11:13-15, 29-32 

Matthew 15:21-28 

DEVOTIONS (all in chapel) 

Perpetual Adoration - Our chapel is open continuously 

Exposition - The Blessed Sacrament is exposed on Thursdays after 

Mass, a Holy Hour begins at 7:00 PM 

Rosary - One half hour before all Masses           

Divine Mercy Chaplet - After all Masses 

Our sympathy to the families of all those  

who have died, especially: 
 

Nhat Pham, mother of Thao Vu. 

Sunday, August 13 

SOLEMNITY OF ST. MAXIMILIAN KOLBE, 

PRIEST, MARTYR 
8:00 AM † Frank Brinkmann  
10:00 AM*  People of the parish and † Phe Nguyen  
NOON* † Louise Bowling and † Robert Kesseler 

Monday, August 14 

8:30 AM 

6:00 PM  
† Bernice Gundlach and † Kathy Wojciechowski-

Mass at St. Susanna, Mason 

Tuesday, August 15 

THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 

6:30 AM 

8:30 AM 

7:30 PM  

 

† Carlos & † Blanca Rodriguez 

† Mary Harshbarger  
People of the Parish 

Wednesday, August 16 

8:30 AM † Anna Corkhill  

Thursday, August 17 

8:30 AM † Molly & † Tony Scaduto and † Joel Auguste  
Friday, August 18 

8:30 AM † Joseph  
Saturday, August 19 

8:30 AM 

 
 

4:30 PM 

 Grief Support and † Toma Binh and  

† Mattha Diem  
† Joyce Edwards  

Sunday, August 20 

TWENTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
8:00 AM † Susan Eaton 
10:00 AM*  People of the parish and † Marie Silvestri  
NOON* † Anna Corkhill and † Steve Hazlebeck  

http://www.saint-max.org/


 

My dear brothers and sisters in our Lord Jesus Christ, 
 

Today we celebrate our patronal solemnity and, as we have done for the past several years, we transfer its celebration to the 

Sunday nearest its actual annual August 14 commemoration so as to allow the entire parish to celebrate it well.  Having 

traveled to Poland last October to commemorate the 75th anniversary of our patron saint’s martyrdom, I really cannot express 

in words how profound an affect being at Auschwitz and seeing the actual cell where Fr. Maximilian Kolbe died has had on 

me.  Perhaps the best way I can describe it is that it is persistently spiritually haunting. 
 

As has also become our annual custom as we celebrate our patron saint, we recognize and thank all of our volunteers today.  

We could not be the amazing parish that we are without such amazing and dedicated volunteers!  Whether one serves in an 

“ongoing, regular” volunteer capacity or serves as a volunteer to fulfill an occasional need, each and every one of our 

volunteers plays an important role in making St. Max what it is – so thank you, thank you, thank you!  As you see in the 

bulletin, throughout the year we have a monthly Sunday Mass intention for our various volunteers – so in addition to our 

consistent gratitude, we also offer unceasing prayer for our volunteers. 
 

All that being said, I know from talking to parishioners that some don’t volunteer for any parish group because they think 

we have enough volunteers.  Don’t be fooled by the size of our parish or the many ministries, activities and organizations we 

have – we are always in need of more volunteers!  As we practice authentic discipleship and purposeful stewardship, we 

must acknowledge the gifts and talents of everyone, and we must also insure that everyone has the opportunity to use their 

gifts and talents.  This is why we have “term limits” for some volunteers – not because they are not doing a good job or are 

not qualified, but because we must allow everyone to have the opportunity to share their gifts and talents with the 

community.  And, to be honest, we as a parish need to care for each other and help each other avoid “burn out” so a regular 

turnover in volunteers in one parish group is beneficial.  It is also beneficial that volunteers switch parish groups every so 

often since new eyes and new ideas are always refreshing and needed for growth and success in our parish groups.   
 

This Tuesday, August 15, is the solemnity of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary, a holy day of obligation.  Masses 

here are at 6:30 & 8:30 AM and at 7:30 PM.  And, as has been our custom for the past several years, we will have a rosary 

procession and crown the outdoor statue of Mary after our evening Mass.  Thanks to the Knights of Columbus who will be 

with us Tuesday night for the Mass, procession and crowning and who are hosting an ice cream social to cap-off the 

evening. 
 

For those who may need a noontime Mass time to fit into your work schedule on the holy day, you might try going to 

www.masstimes.org to find a church near your place of employment with a midday holy day Mass.  But… PLEASE CALL 

THEM AHEAD!  With fewer active priests and many priests pastoring more than one parish in a pastoral region, Mass times 

have been changing in many places.  So, call ahead to make sure the online information is correct before driving to a nearby 

church for a midday holyday Mass. 
 

Let us continue to keep summer travelers in our prayers that they might all reach their destinations and return home safely. 
 

That’s it for now – God bless one and all! 

 

Fr. Geoff 

A LETTER FROM THE PASTOR 

 

Eucharistic Holy Hour for Family 

Thursday, August 17, 2017 – 7:00-8:00 PM 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK 
 

“These Nazis will not fill our souls, since we prisoners certainly distinguish ourselves quite definitely from our tormentors; 

they will not be able to deprive us of the dignity of our Catholic belief. We will not give up. And when we die, then we die 

pure and peaceful, resigned to God in our hearts.” 

– St. Maximilian Mary Kolbe, Franciscan priest, martyr at Auschwitz (1897-1941) 

http://www.masstimes.org
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EVANGELIZATION & CATECHESIS 



 

WORSHIP & SACRAMENTS 
 

The flowers in the sanctuary for this weekend were donated by: 

 

 Phil & Karen Wessendorf, in memory of Phil and Joanne Wessendorf  
and 

Bridget Dreher, in memory of Edward and Steven McCafferty 

OUTREACH 

SOLEMNITY OF THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 

Join us on Tuesday, August 15th as we celebrate this holy day of obligation with 6:30 AM,  8:30 AM and 7:30 PM Mass. 

The 7:30 PM Mass will be followed by our annual rosary procession to our prayer garden where we will crown the statue of 

the Blessed Virgin Mary.  Stick around after prayer for an ice cream social hosted by our Knights of Columbus!  

CHECK OUT OUR GROWING YOUTH MUSIC MINISTRY PROGRAMS!  

Do you have a child that loves to sing? All children from the parish and surrounding community in grades 1-12 are 

welcome! 2017-2018 Registration for all our youth choirs is now open and online on the music ministry page of saint-

max.org. 
 

St. Max’s Youth Choir Program includes: 
Cherub Choir (grades 1-3) 

Children’s Choir (grades 4-8) 

Teen Ensemble (grades 8-12) 
 

Each group has their own rehearsal and Mass schedule which can be found on the parish website. Program flyers for each 

group can also be found on the worship rack in the gathering space. Don’t delay! Join today! We look forward to meeting 

you!  
 

Questions? Mary Ella Wielgos, Director  777-4322 x109 or mwielgos@saint-max.org 

MASS 101: MAKING THE MOST OF MASS 

August 31 - 7:00 9:00 PM  
 

Bring the whole family – all ages – to this interactive presentation, a walk-through Mass.  Explore the historical, biblical, and 

traditional foundations of the Eucharistic liturgy.  Dig more deeply into WHY we do WHAT we do each Sunday.  Come to 

one or both sessions.  Join us in church.  Contact Jeremy Helmes, jhelmes@saint-max.org, 513-777-4322 ext. 103 with any 

questions. 

TENDER MERCIES 

Please prayerfully consider helping provide a hot meal for those who are hungry on Saturday,  August 26. The Tender 

Mercies volunteer sign up sheet will be available at the outreach kiosk next weekend, August 19.  You may volunteer to 

contribute a menu item or help by serving. If you are not available to contribute a hot dish, please consider donating fruit or 

beverages.  All items can be dropped off in front of the St. Max gymnasium on August 26 at 3:45 PM.  

SUSAN’S GARDEN IS COLLECTING  FOOD FROM YOUR GARDEN 

From now through the first Sunday of October, Susan’s Garden will be collecting your extras from your garden to go with 

what grows in our garden. To the right side of the entrance of the church’s gathering space, there is a grey outdoor storage 

unit in the outdoor red stone area. Every Sunday, when you go to Mass, you can bring your extra vegetation in a paper bag 

and place it in that unit for collection. We will gather all the donations, add them to our vegetation and deliver them to Open 

Door Pantry to assist with feeding the hungry in Butler County. Leafy vegetables like lettuce or cabbage can be placed in a 

plastic zip lock bag with a wet paper towel to help keep the greens as fresh as possible.  
 

Come share and be part of a miracle, by feeding the body, in preparation of feeding the spirit! If you have any questions or 

would like to get involved with Susan’s Garden, please contact Dan Phares, communitygarden@saint-max.org,   

513-919-2183. 

http://www.saint-max.org
http://www.saint-max.org
mailto:mwielgos@saint-max.org
mailto:jhelmes@saint-max.org
mailto:communitygarden@saint-max.org
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RESPECT LIFE - CROSS INSTALLATION - HELP NEEDED 

Every day, more than 3,300 babies die from abortion in the United States. In memory of these lost lives, 3,300 crosses will 

be placed in the front lawn of St. Max. You are invited to help install the crosses. The installation will take place on 

Saturday, September 9 at 8:30 AM. For more information or to help, contact Paul Dadosky at 513-604-4043 or at 

pdadosky@yahoo.com.   

OUTREACH 

FAMILY PROMISE VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 

Have you thought about trying to volunteer with your spouse, family or friends?  Family Promise is in need of individuals 

and families who are interested in serving and supporting families in our community experiencing homelessness.  For more 

information and to be trained to serve in this important ministry, please attend our orientation and training meeting on 

Thursday, August 24 at 7:00 PM in rooms 8 and 10 of the complex. Please contact Kathy McGill at familypromise@saint-

max.org with any questions.  

COMPANIONS ON A JOURNEY 
“Blessed are they who grieve and mourn for they shall be comforted” Matthew 5:4 

When someone you love dies your heart aches. Every member of a family has many roles. All members lose the same person 

but different relationships. Our grief journeys are as unique as our relationships. Grief knows no time frame; so like grief our 

programs are ongoing.  Companions on a Journey supports the bereaved of our parish and community.  COJ offers various 

types of support and we invite you to join us, as it truly helps to know that you are not alone. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Mass- Bereaved families are invited to join us on the third Saturday for our monthly Remembrance Mass. 

The next Remembrance Mass will be held on August 19,  2017 at 8:30 AM as we remember those whom have died during 

the month. Light refreshments will be served in the gathering space following Mass. 
 

If you or your family experiences the death of a loved one please contact our parish office, 513-777-4322, so we may 

remember your loved at the Remembrance Mass and keep your family in our prayers.  

 

Summer Support Groups - During the summer months we combine our groups and meet at Spring Grove Funeral Homes. 

This is an Open Grief Group, facilitated by Companions on a Journey, called Grief to Peace. We meet on the 3rd Tuesday at 

the Spring Grove location and on the 4th Tuesday at the Spring Grove Tri-County location.  RSVP is required 5:45-7:30 PM. 

513-382-5085. A light dinner is served.  

 

“Love one another, as I have loved you.” 

John 15:17  

Volunteers Needed - Are you looking for purpose and meaning in your life? Prayerfully consider becoming a volunteer. We 

are in need of facilitators, social workers, and counselors to assist us in the schools.  Pray to see if God is calling you to 

serve. 

 

Companions on a Journey invites you to pray for the bereaved of our community and for our ministry.  
 

Please visit www.companionsonajourney.org for a complete listing of our children and adult support groups beginning in the 

fall or for more information call Sheila, 513-382-5085. 

mailto:pdadosky@yahoo.com
mailto:familypromise@saint-max.org
mailto:familypromise@saint-max.org
http://www.companionsonajourney.org


 

EVANGELIZATION & CATECHESIS 

*Teens 

need to 

GOSPEL FOR ALL AGES 

Solemnity of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary-August 15 

Luke 1:39-55 

 

On Tuesday the Church celebrates the Solemnity of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin 

Mary - A holy day of obligation.  The feast celebrates the dormition (or “falling asleep”) of 

Mary and her bodily assumption into heaven, before her body could begin to decay.  This 

feast foretells our own bodily resurrection, and has been celebrated since the sixth century.  In 

the gospel we will hear, that Mary “set out and traveled to the hill country in haste” to visit 

her cousin Elizabeth.  Mary wanted to share her good news with her cousin.  Elizabeth, with 

the Holy Spirit’s help, welcomed Mary and felt her own baby move at the same time.  

Realizing how blessed she was by God Mary proclaimed a poem that we still sing and recite.  

Her Magnificat sings praise for the goodness of God and the fulfillment of the promise that 

God made to Abraham. Conversation starter:  What would you say to Mary if she visited 

you?  What do you think Mary would say to you? 
 

Living the Word 

An old folk custom associates the feast day of the Assumption with water.  Plan to participate 

in either the 6:30 AM, 8:30 AM or 7:30 PM Mass with your family, and then spend the rest of 

the day at the lake or your local swimming pool.  Play some water balloon games if you want 

to stick close to home.  Use the hose or a sprinkler if weather permits.  If school is already in 

session, make time next weekend for some end-of-summer water play.  Spending some time 

as family on this great Marian feast day is a wonderful way to honor the Mother of the Lord, 

Queen of Heaven and Earth. 

RELIGIOUS FORMATION OF YOUTH:  EARLY CHILDHOOD AND GRADES 1-8 

Classes for RFY Grades 1-8 will begin the week of August 27.  Early Childhood classes begin on September 10.  We are in 

the process of putting classes together for both programs.  If we cannot get your children into your first or second session 

choices, then we will notify you by email or phone.  Otherwise, please expect to receive a general email about a week before 

your session begins with classroom assignment and other program information. 
 

Family Home Study, grades 1-8.   Individual meetings with Fr. Geoff are winding down.  Login credentials for the online 

study will continue to be sent to families who have attended a meeting and completed all other registration steps.  If you had 

a meeting with Fr. Geoff and did not receive login information from My Catholic Faith Delivered, please let Mary Lou know. 
 

Contact Mary Lou with questions about these programs:  mbaker@saint-max.org or 777-4322 ext. 120 

MIGHTY MAX 

Our Mighty Max Early Childhood (ages 18 mos-preK, with caregiver) weekday program is now  accepting new registrations 

for our fall session for all classes, beginning  September 11, 2017. The fall  session will run the weeks of September 11, 2017 

- October 27th, 2017. The cost for the session is $50.00. 
 

Class options include Monday, Tuesday, Thursday or Friday mornings. Check out the Mighty Max page on the parish 

website for forms and program information or contact Charlotte Flanagan with any questions, at cflanagan@saint-max.org or 

777-4322 ext. 129. 

mailto:mbaker@saint-max.org
mailto:cflanagan@saint-max.org
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A Marriage Moment 
This week is the feast of the Assumption of Mary in which we honor her important role in Jesus' life from her initial "Yes" to 

her presence with the apostles after His death. Although we don't expect to be assumed into heaven, spouses sometimes get 

into trouble by assuming they know what the other thinks. Don't mind read. Check it out with words.  

By Susan Vogt  www.SusanVogt.net 

RETROUVAILLE-A LIFELINE FOR MARRIED COUPLES 

The next program will begin the weekend of September 8-10, 2017.  Retrouvaille is a Catholic sponsored, confidential 

program open to all faiths.  It offers a chance to rediscover yourself, and your spouse. It is for couples that have experienced 

a breakdown in communication, become unloving and uncaring, thinking of separation or divorce or who are separated. 

For further information please visit the website at: helpourmarriage.org 

Attitude of  Gratitude 
“Thank you to the 55 choir students and countless volunteers who made our 7th annual Choir Camp an extraordinary 

experience of praying, learning and singing together! Special thanks to Holly Saddler, Adriana Inman and Christine Sawyer 

for their planning and teaching throughout the week. THANK YOU!” 
 

     ~Mary Ella Wielgos, Director 

 

“A sincere thanks to the almost 80 individuals who showed love, care and support to our guests experiencing homelessness 

this past week.  Together we provided 27 meals to 9 individuals from 3 different families; hosted them overnight 7 nights; 

made fleece blankets, blew bubbles, painted fingernails and played a lot of basketball; did laundry; and made and took down 

three bedrooms.  But most importantly, together we showed Christ’s love by loving and caring for them.” 
 

     ~Kathy McGill 

WEST CHESTER CATHOLIC YOUNG ADULTS 

Faith Discussion: Theology on Tap review - August 16th: Did you miss a Theology on Tap 

night or want to talk more about a topic? Our August Wednesday faith discussion will be a recap 

of the four talks, followed by an open forum for discussion. We will meet from 7:00 - 9:00 PM at 

St. Max, in the large conference room. 
 

Faith Discussion:  Modern Day Saints - August 26th:  What do a hospice worker, a mountain 

climber, and a high school tennis player have in common? They are all saints!  Come to 

our August 26th faith discussion in Saint John's Youth Room at 2:00 PM to discuss ‘modern day 

saints’ and how we can strive to live like saints. 

For more information visit wccatholicya.org 

EVANGELIZATION & CATECHESIS 

FAITH AND FITNESS 

Women are invited to pray the Rosary and join in fitness moves led by parishioner Michelle Suding a certified fitness 

instructor. We meet every Saturday from 9:15-10:15 AM. Wear comfortable clothing, and bring a water bottle and fitness 

mat. All levels of fitness are welcome. Michelle will offer modifications as needed.  
 

Babysitting is provided. Please contact Charlotte to register for babysitting at cflanagan@saint-max.org. 

http://www.susanvogt.net
helpourmarriage.org
wccatholicya.org
mailto:cflanagan@saint-max.org


 

YOUNG AT HEART  

Monday, August 14 - 7:00 PM - Meeting - speaker Janer 

Nash on mindfulness and sleep disorders. 

 

Saturday, August 26 -  6:00 PM - Dinner at Twin Dragon  

 

Friday, September 1  - 5:00 PM - Pizza at Marions on 

Tylersville and Snyder - waiter provided 

 

Monday, September 11 -  7:00 PM - Meeting - Trivia 

night hosted by Dorothy Steen 

 

Sunday, September 17 - 2:15 PM - Brunch at Meritage 
 

Young at Heart is a social group for parishioners ages 50 

and over. Anyone is welcome, single or couples, widow or 

widower. Contact Leo Gray, 513-779-3251 or 

youngatheart@saint-max.org if you are interested in 

attending a meeting or joining.  

1.  Sunday & Holy Day Offerings    Sundays      Holy Days 
August 6                                              25,268.65           455.00 

August 11—Faith Direct EFT  

August 13                 

August 20                                                 

August 27          

Total August to Date                          25,268.65           455.00 

August budget                   158,000.00          1,500.00 

2.  Sunday & Holy Day Year-to-Date  

Actual                                              198,142.95             455.00 

Budget      227,000.00          1,500.00 

Difference                                (28,857.05)       (1,045.00)                 
 

Special July Offerings  
Catholic Tuition Assistance                       151.00 

Charitable IMPACT                455.00 

Debt Elimination                 645.00 

St. Vincent de Paul                166.00 
 

 

 

Lord, accept the offerings which we bring from the 

abundance of your gifts. 

 

PARISH LIFE 

FINANCIAL SUMMARY 

ONLINE GIVING - FAITH DIRECT 
Thank you for being a part of our St. Maximilian Kolbe family. As you prepare for the end of summer and the start of a busy 

fall, consider enrolling in eGiving through Faith Direct so that your gift can reach us even when you cannot. 

Visit www.faithdirect.net and use our church code: OH377. Thank you for your continued support of our parish family! 

mailto:youngatheart@saint-max.org
http://www.faithdirect.net
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EVENTS OF THE PARISH 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 13, 2017 

8:00 AM Lg Conf Rm Children's Liturgy of the 

  Word 

12:00 PM Lg Conf Rm Include Me Mass 

1:30 PM Youth Rm Cub Scouts Pack 944 

  Committee Meeting 

6:00 PM Hospitality Rm Stephen Ministry - 

  supervision group #1 

8:00 PM Youth Rm Men's Spiritual Workout 

MONDAY, AUGUST 14, 2017 

5:30 PM Hospitality Rm Stephen Leader's Meeting 

6:00 PM Gym Basketball Open Gym 

7:00 PM Lg Conf Rm Young at Heart - Monthly 

  Meeting 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 15, 2017 

6:30 AM Church  Mass 

8:30 AM Church  Mass 

7:30 PM Church  Mass 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 16, 2017 

6:00 PM Rm 10, Rm 8 Surviving Divorce 

6:30 PM Gym Volleyball Practices 

7:00 PM Rm 6 Light Weigh 

7:00 PM Lg Conf Rm WCCYA Young Adult Faith 

  Discussion 

7:00 PM Youth Rm Parish Life & Stewardship 

  Commission 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 17, 2017 

9:00 AM Chapel Exposition of the Blessed 

  Sacrament 

9:15 AM Church Sacrament of Penance 

6:00 PM Church Sacrament of Penance 

6:30 PM Gym Volleyball Practices 

7:00 PM Rm s 9&11 St. Vincent de Paul 

7:00 PM Chapel Holy Hour/Vespers 

7:00 PM Youth Rm RCIA Candidates Meeting  

FRIDAY, AUGUST 18, 2017 
6:00 PM Church Nguyen-Nguyen Wedding 

  Rehearsal  

SATURDAY, AUGUST 19, 2017 

7:00 AM Youth Rm Answer the Call 

8:30 AM Church Memorial Mass 

9:00 AM Gath. Space  Memorial Reception 

9:00 AM Gym AOC Small Group Workshop 

9:15 AM Lg Conf Rm Fitness Rosary 

9:15 AM Church Sacrament of Penance 

9:30 AM Rm 4 St. Benedict Bible Study 

9:30 AM Rms 2&3 Virtus Awareness Session 

1:00 PM Church Nguyen-Nguyen Wedding 

3:00 PM Church Sacrament of Penance 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 20, 2017 

8:00 AM Lg Conf Rm Children's Liturgy of the 

  Word 

12:00 PM Lg Conf Rm Include Me Mass 

1:30 PM Complex Catechist Formation 

7:00 PM Church Praise & Worship 

1% OF YOUR DAY 
is 14 minutes and 24 seconds.  
 

JUST 1% OF YOUR DAY 
given to God in focused prayer will change your life. 
 

We would like to challenge you to spend just 1% (let’s round it up to 15 min)  

OF YOUR DAY EVERYDAY PRAYING 
With scripture through a Catholic tradition called Lectio Divina.  
 

TAKE THE CHALLENGE  
www.saint-max.org/takethechallenge 

http://www.saint-max.org/takethechallenge


 

 Pastoral Associates 

Lakmé Kodros, Parish Life & Stewardship 

Ext.105, lkodros@saint-max.org 

Jeremy Helmes, Worship & Sacraments 

Ext. 103, jhelmes@saint-max.org 

Larry Witsken,  Facilities & Maintenance  

Ext.110, lwitsken@saint-max.org 

Holly Moran, Outreach 

Ext. 116, hmoran@saint-max.org 

Zack Hinger, Evangelization & Catechesis  

Ext. 107, zhinger@saint-max.org 

Sarah Merkel, Communications 

Ext. 121, smerkel@saint-max.org 

Pastor    

Fr. Geoffrey D. Drew, Ext.102 

gdrew@saint-max.org 

Permanent Deacons 

John Paul Back, 226-3428 

jback@saint-max.org 

Mike Hinger, 779-1586 

mhinger@saint-max.org 

Mike Lippman, 252-4898 

mlippman@saint-max.org 

Transitional Deacon 

Craig Best, Ext. 127 

cbest@saint-max.org 
 

 

 

Contact Information (for a complete list, visit www.saint-max.org) 513-777-4322 

Councils & Commissions 

Andrew Burke, Pastoral Council 

513-759-4295, pastoralcouncil@saint-max.org 

John Monroe, Finance Council 

513-896-4530financecouncil@saint-max.org 

Lamis Hajjar, Outreach 

740-463-1081outreach@saint-max.org 

Nancie Ehlert, Parish Life & Stewardship 

480-266-4706 stewardship@saint-max.org 

Mike Gardner, Worship & Sacraments 

513-805-3995, worship@saint-max.org 

Justin Bennett, Evangelization & Catechesis  

614-746-7912, e&ccommission@saint-max.org 
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